
USOC: No plans for American
bid for 2026 Olympics
By Eddie Pells, AP

PYEONGCHANG, South Korea — If the U.S. Olympic Committee is
going to bid for the Winter Games soon, it will be a bid for
2030, not 2026.

USOC  Chairman  Larry  Probst  ruled  out  the  possibility  of
bringing the Olympics to Salt Lake City, Denver or Reno two
years before the Summer Games return to the United States, in
Los Angeles.

“It would make things extremely complicated from a financial
standpoint with Los Angeles,” Probst said Friday.
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